

## City of Gainesville

Lauren Poe, Mayor



February 26, 2018

Miss Alexandria Brady-Mine 11128 NW 36<sup>th</sup> Lane Gainesville, FL 32606

RE: Invitation to be Recognized for Extraordinary Volunteer Efforts

## Dear Miss Brady-Mine:

I am writing this letter on behalf of the entire City of Gainesville to congratulate you on your recognized accomplishments at the 23<sup>rd</sup> annual Prudential Spirit of Community Awards and representing the entire state of Florida with much success!

I understand you were named one of the top two youth volunteers in Florida. The City Commission and I would be honored to have you present at a future City Commission meeting so we can also recognize you with a proclamation. The City Commission meetings are held on the first and third Thursdays of each month, and recognitions are at 5:30pm.

If you are interested, please contact my assistant Katie Gaskins at either gaskinskm@cityofgainesville.org or (352) 393-8665 for arrangements.

I extend heartfelt congratulations to you for bringing home the title to the entire state of Florida. On behalf of the citizens in the City of Gainesville, we congratulate you on your achievements, and wish you much success in your future endeavors!

Sincerely,

Lauren Poe Mayor